
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 All of us at North East Florida Pool Service 
 wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and may you 

 each be  blessed with family time! 

 

In this issue: 

 Holiday 

Hours 

 Stain 

Treatments 

 

 
 
 

    

  

Holiday Hours:   
We will be closed the week of Thanksgiving, November 21-25 and the week of 
Christmas, December 26-30, 2016. Our employees use this time to spend with 
their families.  Extra care is taken prior to these weeks to adjust your pool’s 
chemistry for our time away.  Phone messages will be checked daily with 
follow-up as appropriate.   
 

   Stain Treatments and Acid Wash Available 
 
Unsightly stains appear in pools without regards to changing seasons and often 
without explanation of their origins.  The good news is that most stains can be 
chemically treated to minimize, if not eradicate, their presence.  Stain treatment 
produces superior performance when applied in cooler weather.  This in part 
happens because some algae protection is at a temporarily loss due to lowering the 
presence of chlorine during the test period.  Cooler weather minimizes the effect of 
this decreased protection.   
 
For pools that have quite a bit of discoloration, staining and scaling, an acid wash 
will produce better results. Please call our office at 636-0903 to schedule your stain 
treatment or discuss if an acid wash is a better option for you. 
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Chlorine Times 

 

 

North East Florida 
Pool Service. 
 

November 2016 

 

www.NEFpools.com Phone 904-636-0903 

 

Fall is a great time to 
earn FREE service 
for referring new 
customers to us. 

 
Earn one FREE 

month for each new 
customer referred! 

 


